
Kenneth M. Rubin 
Senior Counsel   
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL  33408-0420 
(561) 691-2512 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
E-mail:  ken.rubin@fpl.com 

 
February 27, 2019 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  
Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Commission Clerk  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20190048-EI 
 
Dear Mr. Teitzman: 
 

On February 20, 2019, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed a Petition for 
Approval to Amend its Street Lighting, Outdoor Lighting and LED Lighting Pilot Tariffs.  FPL 
hereby waives the 60-day deadline set forth in Section 366.06(3) so that the Commission may 
consider FPL’s Petition at the May 14, 2019 agenda conference.       

 
Please contact me if there are any questions regarding this letter. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 

s/ Kenneth M. Rubin    
    Kenneth M. Rubin 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  




